
Carnival Cruise Line To Now Pay Travel Agents Commission On Future Cruise Credits

July 10, 2017

MIAMI  (July  10,  2017)  –  Carnival  Cruise  Line  has  announced  it  will  now  pay  travel  agents
commission on Future Cruise Credits applied to new bookings starting July 10, 2017. The new
commission structure, which goes into effect today, calculates commission based on the value of the
cruise prior to the application of the Future Cruise Credit. Previously, the line calculated commission
on these bookings after a Future Cruise Credit was applied.  The new commission program adds
incremental earning opportunities for the line's valued travel agent partners.

"Our team is always listening and looking for ways to offer the best sales and service support we can
to travel agents and this commission enhancement is a reflection of that goal," said Carnival's Vice
President of Sales & Trade Marketing Adolfo Perez. "We value the hard work travel agents put into
booking their clients, which is why we've increased the commission for these types of bookings." 

For complete details on the new Future Cruise Credit commission structure, travel agents may visit
GoCCL.com.

###
 
About Carnival Cruise Line
Carnival Cruise Line, part of Carnival Corporation & plc (NYSE/LSE: CCL; NYSE: CUK), is "The
World's Most Popular Cruise Line®" with 25 ships operating three- to 16-day voyages to The
Bahamas, Caribbean, Mexican Riviera, Alaska, Hawaii, Canada, New England, Bermuda, Europe,
Cuba, Australia, New Zealand and the Pacific Islands. Two 133,500-ton Vista class ships are
currently scheduled for delivery - Carnival Horizon in 2018 and an as-yet-unnamed vessel in 2019.
Additionally, two new 180,000-ton ships are scheduled to enter service in 2020 and 2022.
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